
Safely Operating Courts During a Pandemic

With the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic we understand it can be stressful to attend public places. We want you to 
feel safe. New Brunswick courts have taken steps to ensure it is safe for you to attend court when required.  

Regular cleaning of frequently touched surfaces

Limiting visitors to required court participants only

Limits on the number of people in courtrooms

Additional points for hand sanitizing

Continued use of video and teleconferencing where possible

Clearly marked signage and barriers to ensure physical distancing

Screening upon entrance to a courthouse

Stay home and call 811 if you are experiencing symptoms related to 
COVID-19. Advise of your absence by contacting your lawyer or the court in 
your jurisdiction

Wash your hands with soap and water when you can, sanitize your hands 
regularly when you are unable to do so

Maintain appropriate physical distancing when speaking to someone

Follow instructions posted on signs and listen to the direction provided by 
sheriff’s officers. This is to keep you safe 

Bring a community face mask

What you can expect from us:

What we ask of you:

For the latest information visit:  www.gnb.ca/coronavirus

How the Courts are Keeping you Safe


